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DEFENSE INFORMATION SYSTEMS AGENCY 
P. O. BOX 549 

FORT MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-0549 
 
 
 
General Counsel  
FOIA Office 
 
         January 18, 2024 
 
 
Electronically Sent to: 
Stephen Bolin 
<stephen@thestephenbolin.com> 
<foia@thestephenbolin.com>  
 
 

RE: FOIA 24-47 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bolin: 
 
This acknowledge letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request 
received by the Defense Information Systems Agency (DISA) on January 15, 2024, for 
requesting the following records: 
 
 1. The FOIA logs for the Defense Information Systems Agency (DISA) for the 
calendar years 2021, 2022, and 2023. 
 2. The FOIA annual reports for the Defense Information Systems Agency for the 
calendar years 2021, 2022, and 2023.   
 
Your request has been logged as request number “FOIA 24-47”.  Please use this number on the 
subject line for all further inquiries regarding your request.  Please address all inquiries regarding 
your request to: 
 
   FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (FOIA) OFFICER 
   Defense Information Systems Agency 
   P.O. Box 549 
   Fort Meade, MD  20755 
 
   Or via email to disa.meade.gc.mbx.foia@mail.mil 
 
You will be notified if additional time or information, and of an approximate cost is required to 
fully process your request. 
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If you have questions, please contact the DISA FOIA Program Office at  
 disa.meade.gc.mbx.foia@mail.mil or by calling (301) 225-6100.  
 
         Sincerely, 
         /S/ 
         SHARMAINE SHORTER 
         DISA FOIA Liaison 
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